

THE UNIVERSITY OF BIRMINGHAM

Graduate School of International Studies

Edgbaston
Birmingham B15 2TT
United Kingdom
Telephone 021 414 25 18
Fax 021 414 25 18

Director
Dr J. Redmond
Deputy Director
Dr Stuart Croft

Best Wishes

24 July 1991

Dr. Nabil Ayad, Director, Diplomatic Academy of London, The Polytechnic of Central London, 309 Regent Street, LONDON W1R 8AL

Dear Nahil

This is just a note to thank you formally for stepping in at such short notice to teach the Diplomacy and Statecraft course and performing the task so well.

As I mentioned on the telephone, a group of your students called in to see me to express their satisfaction with the course and from my own marking of their exam scripts I could see for myself how well they had been taught. The attention you paid to ensuring that the students all had reliable and up to date material to work with was an object lesson for us all, as was your determination to ensure that the students received solid grounding in the practicalities of diplomacy.

I hope that we will be able to continue our association in subsequent years.